
Are	you	looking
for	a	way	to
easily	get	in	touch	with
your	fellow	students?
Then	Tapp	has	a
WhatsApp	group	for	you!
This	group	is	available	to
all	members	of	the	study
association	and	we	can
answer	all	your
questions	about	the
study	program.	Events
organized	by	the	study
association	will	also	be
promoted.	Do	you	want
to	join	this	too?	Then
click	on	the	WhatsApp
logo,	via	this	link	you	can
join	the	group!
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Introduction	week	2021

In	week	36,	Tapp	Organized	an	introduction	for	all	the	first-
year	students,	which	was	a	big	success.
	On	Monday	and	Tuesday,	there	was	a	bike	ride	through
Groningen,	followed	by	a	scavenger	hunt	on	campus.	While
the	other	students	had	great	fun	with	canoe	polo.
On	Friday	all	students	participated	very	fanatically	in	a	six
camp,	after	which	we	closed	off	the	week	with	a	drink	at
indoor	beach	Binn’npret.

The	drinks	were	a	great	success,	with	a	lot	of	new	members,
Dutch,	but	also	Internationals!
It	was	a	nice	way	to	meet	all	of	you	and	to	get	to	know	you
better,	until	the	next	one!

Board	2021-2022

Hi	Tappers!
As	you	might	have	seen	in	the	announcement	on	Instagram,
we	will	be	the	new	board	of	SVTapp.	Sven	as	Commissioner
of	External	Affairs,	Daan	as	Commissioner	of	Internal	Affairs,
Joshua	as	Treasurer,	Jos	as	Secretary	and	Peter	as
Chairman.	
We	are	very	much	looking	forward	to	seeing	you	this	year	at
the	activities/drinks	and	of	course	at	our	office,	which	you	are
always	welcome	to	visit!

Tapp	is	looking	for	active
members!
Like	previous	years,	tapp	needs	active	member	to	be	able	to
organize	activities.	How	can	you	help	you	may	ask?	Well	for
example	there	is	the	introduction	committee.	The	introduction
committee	organizes	al	activities	for	the	introductionweek
this	year.

Some	of	the	advantages	that	come	with	becoming	an	active
member:
-	You	get	to	know	your	fellow	students	in	a	different	way.
-	You	expand	your	CV.
-	You	get	access	to	exclusive	evenings	&	weekends!
-	Yot	get	the	chance	to	go	to	the	introductionweek,	again!

Do	you	have	any	questions	or	are	you	completely	sold?
Send	an	email	to	intern@svtapp.nl

Calendar

Sadly,	there	are	no
drinks,	activities	or
excursions	planned	for
the	coming	weeks.	This
is	partly	because	the
committees	are	not	filled
with	active	members	yet.
Do	you	want	to	help	the
association	by	becoming
an	active	member?
Please	send	an	e-mail	to
intern@svtapp.nl	or
come	by	the	office	in
ZP11	D1.61.

Social	media
In	addition	to	the	monthly
newsletter,	you	can	also
easily	stay	informed	of
new	activities	via	our
social	media!	If	you	are
not	following	us	yet,	you
can	click	on	the	icon	of
the	social	platform	on
which	you	would	like	to
follow	us	at	the	bottom	of
this	newsletter.

WhatsTapp

Deze	e-mail	is	verstuurd	aan	{{email}}.•	Als	u	geen	nieuwsbrief	meer	wilt	ontvangen,	kunt
u	zich	hier	afmelden.	•	Voor	een	goede	ontvangst	voegt	u	secretaris@svtapp.nl	toe	aan

uw	adresboek.
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